
 

Dear Grade 6 Walter W. Brown Families, 

We are looking forward to welcoming our new grade 6 students into the school next week on 

Wed. Sept. 9 and Fri. Sept. 11. Our normal practice is to host an open house for grade 6 

students and their parents/guardians to introduce ourselves, provide information about WWB, 

and familiarize kids with our building and routines. However, due to COVID 19, we will have to 

do things a bit differently this year.  

We would like to invite you to join us in a Microsoft TEAMS meeting on Thursday, Sept. 3 at 

6:30 pm. TEAMS is the online platform all teachers will be using this year to post work and 

communicate with parents. It is also the virtual meeting tool we will utilize because we are 

unable to welcome parents into the school at this time.  

You may join the meeting by logging in with your child’s PSSD credentials. Go to spiritsd.ca, click 

on the “students” tab and then on “Office 365.” You will be prompted to enter your child’s user 

name and password. Next, click on TEAMS and you will see an invite to our meeting. Please 

keep your cameras off and mics on mute. If you have questions, you can ask them in the chat 

screen and we will answer them at the end of the meeting.  

If you do not know your child’s login credentials, please contact Janet Wenzel at the school: 

306-283-4434 or via email, janet.wenzel@spiritsd.ca. 

We recognize that communication is very crucial right now and we encourage you to get in 

touch at any time with questions or concerns you might have. You can also visit our website: 

https://blogs.spiritsd.ca/wwb/ or follow our Twitter account, @WWB_Vikings for the most up 

to date information on our school reopening, including our safe school protocols. 

We are working hard to ensure a SAFE return to school this September. This is our number one 

priority. Our staff is very excited to welcome your kids back into the building and can’t wait to 

build positive relationships and engage in meaningful learning. 

Sincerely, 

Joel Driedger: Vice Principal and Grade 6B homeroom teacher 

Jolan Lingelbach: Grade 6A homeroom teacher 
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